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Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

June 22, 2016 

RE: Case 16-253-GA-BTX 

Dear Members of the Ohio Power Siting Board, 

This letter is to state our opposition to the proposed Duke Energy Central Corridor Gas 
Pipeline Project routes that would run through Sycamore Township. The routes appear to 
go through neighborhoods that are very vibrant and contain homes that have maintained 
their value even during the recent recession. The routes run past schools, hospitals, parks 
and other important community areas.. 

Please consider stopping this proposed gas pipeline as it will cause major damage to our 
township. 

Thank you. 

/ ^ — ^ 

Kathy J. Voegele 
James W. Voegele 
11486 Kemperknoll Lane 
Cincinnati, OH 45249 
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